
QUESTION &
ANSWER SESSION

Tuesday, January 16 
5:30 - 6:15 pm

Questions? 
Contact Samantha Parker 

sparker@deforestschools.org • (608) 842-6503GT4K Website

• For families who have questions about sending
their child to 4K in 2024-25

• Children must be 4 years old on or before
September 1, 2024 to enroll

DASD staff will share information about the community-based 4K program for Fall 2024

District Office Boardroom • 500 South Cleveland Ave, DeForest
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